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Gentle reminder - Invitation to the Board of Studies Meeting — Department of
Mechanical Engineering
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Dear Sir/Madam,
Greetings of the day,

We are pleased to invite you to the forthcoming Board of Studies (BoS) meeting for the academic year 2025—
26, organized by the Department of Mechanical Engineering at New Horizon College of Engineering,
Bengaluru.

Meeting Details:

* [Date: 13th August 2025
w Time: 10:00 AM
a Venue: Industry 4.0 Lab

The agenda includes a comprehensive discussion on the scheme and syllabus for the 2nd year (2024-2028
batch) and 4th year (2022-2026 batch) students.

Your insighits and expertise are invaluable in shaping a curriculum that is contemporary, industry-relevant,
and academically robust. We would be honored by your presence and active participation in this meeting.

This is a gentle reminder to join us for the BoS meeting. We look forward to your positive response and
meaningful contributions.

With Regards,

10 Prof. Rakesh Chandrashekar
] ' Head OF the Mechanical Department (1/C)
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BOS Meeting held at New Horizon College of Engineering (NHCE), Bangalore on 13/08/2025



